
Rotterdam, 25.11.2022

Terminal shutdown Neuss Trimodal

Dear Customers,

Unfortunately, due to an accident, our terminal partner has to stop handling operations with immediate effect until 
probably noon today.

We sincerely regret this and kindly ask for your understanding. 

We will inform you immediately as soon as the terminal can resume operations.

With kind regards,

Optimodal Nederland B.V.


